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MINUTES OF A WORK SESSION OF THE CLARKSVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL HELD ON APRIL 18, 2017 
 

 A work session of the Clarksville Town Council was called to order on April 18, 2017 at 
8:00 P.M. in the executive conference room of the Clarksville Municipal Center Administration 
Building by Council President Paul Fetter who chaired the meeting. 
 
 Council members present:  Paul Fetter, Tim Hauber, John Gilkey, David Fisher, David 
Worrall, Jennifer Voignier, and Aaron Stonecipher.  
 
Presentation of Body Cameras for Police Department…  Assistant Chief Kirby came before 
the Council to present options and a recommendation for the purchase of Body Cameras for the 
Police Officers.  Asst. Chief Kirby presented 3 companies along with their options based on 5 
years expenses.  (1) Taser: $275,200.00  (2) BodyWorn: $243,000.00 (3) Vievu: $199,139.98.  
Discussion was held on the breakdown of the costs included in the above prices.  Asst. Chief 
Kirby further went on to advise he had an additional plan to submit for consideration, but the 
plan is so new that all details have been submitted as of this time.  Asst. Chief Kirby advised the 
expense of this program, Vievu LE5 Lite Plan estimated cost would be $113,992 and this is the 
plan he would recommend based on information gathered at this point.  Asst. Chief Kirby 
advised this plan would allow them to not have to deal with any additional equipment for video 
storage or tech support for that storage equipment, which is the majority of the costs associated 
in the above 3 plans. No decision was made on this matter at the work session and Asst. Chief 
Kirby was advised to find out further details of the latest program just released and a decision 
would be made at a later meeting date.  (For further details of plans, see quotes submitted to the 
Clerk Treasurer’s Office). 
 
Adjournment… There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, 
Council Member Voignier made a motion to adjourn, Council Member Stonecipher seconded the 
motion and was carried by unanimous vote.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:31 P.M. 
  
 
Minutes prepared by the Clerk-Treasurer of 
The Town of Clarksville, 
Indiana____________________________   
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Minutes approved by the Clarksville Town Council 
on the 2nd day of May 2017 
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